Town of Millbury  Sewer Department

MUNICIPAL OFFICE BUILDING e 127 ELM STREET o MILLBURY, MA 01527 Tel. 508 / 865-9143 o Fax: 508 / 865-0843

RE: Fiscal Year 2024 Flat Rate Abatement Changes

Please be advised that at the July 11, 2023 Sewer Commission meeting-the board voted to make
changes to the following abatement rule.

If you are billed a flat rate for your sewer usage due to having a well then going forward extended
travel/snow bird abatements will no longer be allowed. In the past the Sewer Commission has

allowed a resident to adjust their bill based on extended travel. This will no longer be allowed.

Any questions regarding this may be submitted via mail to the Sewer Commissioners, 127 Elm
Street, Millbury, MA 01527.
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